March happenings around the building….

Meadows- Welcomed some new friends and will be doing more tummy time and some independence skills of trying to hold their own bottles.  They plan on doing some spring/St. Patrick’s Day crafts. If the weather is nice, they will go outside for some walks too!! Their sign language this month will be “all done” and “milk”.

Little Lambs- They will be signing “please” and “thank you” this month. They plan on singing and reading new books for the spring. They are planning to be outside when the weather is nice. They will be doing spring and St. Patrick’s Day crafts and practicing independent eating for some!

Sunny Days- They have some new songs and books for the springtime. They are planning some spring and St. Patrick’s Day crafts! Will be signing “thank you” and  “drink”. They will be going outside, weather permitting. They are enjoying circle time and saying their friends names!

Rainbow Room- is planning some fun activities and crafts for spring and St. Patrick’s Day. They are getting more outside play time and teaching the children to put on/take off their coats as an independence skill and talking more about sharing! They will be reading new books and singing some songs!

Smiley Faces- has a lot planned for St. Patrick’s Day and springtime activities and crafts. They are working on staying in centers and cleaning up that center. More children are getting potty trained and taking other independence steps!! They are enjoying their increased outside time and learning new things at circle time!!

Discovery- the Leprechaun will be making his presence known by messing up some things in the room! They planned on doing Spring and St. Patrick’s Day activities along with letters S-T-U and numbers 7-8-9. Playing outside more and becoming acquainted with some new toys in their room is planned as well. They will be doing some Spring weather/science experiments! Talking about Dr. Suess and Eric Carle as well.

Shining Stars- will be doing letters S-T-U and numbers 19, 20 then reviewing #1.  They have a Spring sensory bin planned and will be doing some great spring/St. Patrick’s Day crafts. The Leprechaun will be doing some “shenanigans” in that room too!! They have fun science experiments on the horizon as well!
